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Anne Caldas

From: Anne Caldas
Sent: Friday, October 9, 2020 3:51 PM
To: Stefanie Mielert
Cc: Anne Caldas; Jim Thompson
Subject: ANSI ExSC Proposed Revision to 3.2 Commercial terms and conditions - Fraunhofer
Attachments: ExSC_099_2020_CTC_FINAL.pdf; ExSC_066C_2020_Fraunhofer.pdf; ANSI ExSC Response 

to Public Comments - Fraunhofer.pdf

Good afternoon – 
 
Thank you for submitting public comments in response to the ANSI Executive Standards Council’s (ExSC) third public 
announcement of a proposed revision to section 3.2 Commercial terms and conditions of the ANSI Essential 
Requirements: Due process requirements for American National Standards (www.ansi.org/essentialrequirements). The 
ExSC considered all public comments received and made several edits, approving the attached final version which will 
now be submitted to the Executive Committee of the ANSI Board of Directors for final approval. 
 
With respect to your specific comments (attached), the ExSC refers you to their prior response (also attached) and notes 
the following:  
 
 The ExSC does not agree that it is necessary to name other sections in 3.2. The Essential Requirements in its entirety 

governs the American National Standards (ANS) process and is subject to change over time. 
 When revisions to the Essential Requirements are issued annually, all ASDs have one-year to update their procedures 

and any proposed ANS will be assessed based on the current text of the ANSI Essential Requirements. 
 The ANSI Essential Requirements governs the ANS development and approval process and that is the only context in 

which it applies. Further clarification of this point within section 3.2 is not warranted. 
 
Again, thank you for your comments. 
 
Sincerely, 
Anne 
 
Anne Caldas 
Secretary, ANSI Executive Standards Council (ExSC) 
acaldas@ansi.org 
www.ansi.org  
212-642-4914 
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